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I Steve Hamilton represent a third generation farm known as Rainbow Hill Ranch 

here in Monmouth,  we use irrigation on our farm for crop production, stand 

establishment, erosion protection.  We work on a very low margin for all of the inputs 

that we invest and to have our irrigation further restricted would cause greater harm 

than good.  We currently have a system of water rights that adequately protects the 

quantity and quality of rights.  Please do not pass this additional burden upon our 

farm. 


